
Report of the Riccarton//Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 KAURI CLUSTER PROJECT – RICCARTON BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
 
  Paul Farrow, representing the Riccarton Business Association, addressed the Board about the 

Kauri Cluster Project and outlined the Association’s concerns with loss of parking in the area 
generally and its opposition to the proposed traffic calming threshold in Rimu Street. 

 
 1.2 KAURI CLUSTER PROJECT – RICCARTON BUSH/KILMARNOCK RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
  John Hardie, representing the Riccarton Bush/Kilmarnock Residents’ Association, addressed 

the Board about the Kauri Cluster Project and expressed support for the proposals in the report.  
Mr Hardie asked that the Association’s thanks and appreciation be recorded for the excellent 
performance of the staff involved with this project. 

 
 1.3 KAURI CLUSTER PROJECT – HELEN BROUGHTON 
 
  Helen Broughton, speaking as an individual and as a resident of Rata Street, addressed the 

Board about the Kauri Cluster Project.  She provided historical background to the project and 
expressed her support for the proposals in the report. 

 
  The Board’s decision on the Kauri Cluster Project is detailed in clause 12 (Part C) of this report. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


